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New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
50 Wolf Road, Albany, New York 12233 - 7010

Thomas C. Jorling
Commissioner

MAR 29 1991

Mr. Douglas Tomchuk
United States Environmental
Protection Agency

Region II - Room 747
26 Federal Plaza
New York, NY 10278

Dear Hr. Tomchuk:

RE: Hudson River PCB
Site No.: 5-46-031

This correspondence is in response to the March 6, 1991 letter
requesting a representative from the New York State Department of
Environmental Conservation to be on the Hudson River PCB Oversight
Committee (HROC). Mr. Stephen Hammond will be the designated
representative on the committee. The letter also requested written
comments regarding the project. These comments were previously hand
delivered to you on March 22, 1991,from myself. I trust these
comments will be useful to the Reassessment Project Phase 1 Work Plan.

We also propose to have Mr. Raymond E. Lupe or myself act as an
alternate if Mr. Hammond is absent from attending the meetings.

If you have any questions please feel free to call me at
(518) 457-5677.

Sincerely,

William T. Ports
Environmental Engineer 2
Bureau of Central Remedial Action
Division of Hazardous Waste Remediation

cc: C. Peterson
I. Carcich
S. Hammond
R. Lupe
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